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Dear Members of the City Council: Please do not allow camping in Portland city parks. We must
find better, more sustainable solutions to the ongoing houselessness crisis than turning our many
beautiful parks into permanent campgrounds. If we allow this to happen, we soon won't have any
parks left! Thanks, Jeremy
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